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Oregon City, Oregon, November 9, 19A3
REGULAR ADJOURNED MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

There being no further business the meeting adjourned.

I I The City Planning Commission met in regular adjourned sessionon the above date in the office of the City Manager at the CitvHall at 8:00 p.m.
Roll call showed the following present:

Miss Majorie Perry, Vice-presidentMrs. Franklin Miller, West Linn
Mr. Richard Long
Mr. Alden Miller, City Attorney
Mr. Robert A. Finlayson, City Engineer
Miss Lois Petit, Secretary
As there was not a quorum present the meeting adjourned

Secretary

REGULAn MEETING GF 1HE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Oregon City, Oregon, October 5, 194-8
The City Planning Commission met in regular session on

the above date in the office of the City Manager at the City-
Hall at 8:00 p.m.

Roll call shoeed the following present:

Ct
i-00

Mr. E. L. Baughman, President
Miss Majorie Perry, Vice-president
Mrs. Franklin Miller, West Linn
Mr. Ray Rilance
Mr. Raymond P. Caufield, Mayor
Mr. Robert A. Finlayson, City Engineer
Miss Lois Petit, Secretary

The Secretary was requested to write the American Society,

of Planning Officials for information regarding a Commission
membership to the Society.

Secretary

Oregon City, Oregon, December 7, 1948
REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSIONI I The City Planning Commission met in regular session on theabove date in the office of the City Manager at the City Hallat 8:00 p.m.

Progress being made on the land use maps was discussed
at length.

The matter of hiring a planning consultant was discussed
but no action was taken at this time. Roll call showed the following present:

Mr. E. L. Baughman, President
Miss Majorie Perry, Vice President
Mrs. Franklin Miller, West Linn
Mr. Ray Rilance
Mr. Wm. Estes
Mrs. Carl Klippel
Mr. Richard Long
Mr. Raymond P. Caufield, Mayor
Mr. Robert A. Finlayson, City Engineer
Miss Lois Petit, Secretary

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.
Upon motion it was decided to take 7 inidvidual and 1

Commission membership subscription to the American Society of
Planning Officials.

The land use maps were discussed briefly.

Miss Perry gave a brief resume of the highlights of the
parts of the League of Oregon Cities convention devoted to city
planning.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned.

Secretary

Oregon City, Oregon, November 2, 1948
REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

The City Planning Commission met in regular session on
the above date in the office of the City Manager at the City
Hall at 8:00 p.m.

As there was not a quorum present the meeting adjourned
to convene again November 9, 1948. I I
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